
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – September 15, 2008 
 

Present:     John Strasser, Richard Bielefield, Harry L. Reid 

                  Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:      Lon Henderson, Lloyd Card 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen approved a building permit for Keith and Michelle Howland for a shed on 

their property on Creamery Pond Road.  Map 218, Lot 12 

 

The Selectmen approved a building permit for a new home pending an energy audit 

approval for Lon and Nancy Henderson on Lafayette Road.  Map 219, Lot 38. 

 

The Selectmen signed the tax map maintenance agreement with Cartographic Associates. 

 

LLOYD CARD met with the Selectmen to discuss the bid specifications for the painting 

of the Sugar Hill Meetinghouse.  The Selectmen would like Mr. Card to get bids for work 

to be completed in 2009.  Discussion included removing the vinyl siding on the steeple 

and replacing with wood.  Mr. Card will compile the bid specifics for review prior to 

being placed in the local paper. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to accept the minutes of September 8, 2008 seconded 

by MR. STRASSER.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. REID made a motion to adjourn, seconded 

by MR. BIELEFIELD the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 PM. The next scheduled 

meeting will be on Monday, September 22, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 

PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 
 


